President Abdel Fattah al-Sisi
Office of the President

Al Ittihadia Palace

Cairo

Arab Republic of Egypt
Your Excellency,

I am writing to express my concern at the continued imprisonment of Aser Mohammed, who was subjected to enforced disappearance and reportedly tortured when he was just 14 years old. I urge you to immediately release Aser Mohammed and, in the meantime, please ensure that he is protected from torture and other ill-treatment and allowed full access to a lawyer, medical treatment and his family.

I also ask that you ensure an impartial, effective investigation into his enforced disappearance and allegations of torture and other ill-treatment, and bring those responsible to justice.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Yours sincerely,

